

Clark County Bar Association 500 W. 8th Street, Suite 65 Vancouver, WA 98660

PO Box 61815 Vancouver, WA 98666

Phone: 360-695-5975 Fax: 360-737-6891

Candidates Forum and Bar Poll

Dear Members:

Late last Friday, the CCBA Board voted to cancel the previously scheduled forum and related bar poll after CCBA staff informed the Board that the Governor's office was not requesting the poll for this appointment.

We have since heard from many members who want the opportunity to give the Governor their collective input in a bar poll. We listened and the Board voted unanimously to reinstate the forum/poll.

The Governor's office has since told me it will consider the poll. The CCBA remains the only county bar association in Washington to conduct forums for judicial appointment. We are proud of our long tradition of completing bar polls in this community. We apologize for any inconvenience.

The new forum is scheduled for February 9, 2015 at Noon in the Hearing Room of the Public Service Center, 1400 Franklin Street, Vancouver, WA 98660. Details of the event will be sent out in the near future

Yours truly,

Arin Dunn **CCBA** President